
Community Policing Report District 3  

Summary report for January and February, 2019. 

 

Recruitments for Volunteers have been distributed within District 3. 

January meeting had no quorum but we did have a volunteer guest from the 

neighbourhood eatery. We will have two student volunteers joining our meeting 

next month. CPO also has two potential recruits. 

A member was concerned about an influx of scam calls targeting computer users 

to reveal confidential information about their system by posing as a Microsoft 

personnel. It was advised to ignore the call and if it persists, to report. 

In February meeting we invited two student volunteers and a volunteer from the 

Tommy Douglas Library as our guests.  We also had some CPAC Chairs visiting 

District 3 as well. 

A member reported that he noticed the traffic is flowing slowly at the Cariboo 

Road where the accident happened. He said that the measures taken by the City 

is working and also the drivers are paying attention to the traffic light and the 

crossing. 

Some District 3 members received awards for a five year and 2 ten year on Feb 2. 

The Volunteer Appreciation Dinner was much appreciated and thank you to the 

organizers. 

 

 

Submitted by Tazul Ali – Chair CPAC 3 

 


